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You're receiving this email because of your relationship with Dan & Diana Weinrich Minerals. Please confirm 
your continued interest in receiving email from us. 
  
You may unsubscribe if you no longer wish to receive our emails. 

We have finally returned home from Tucson.  Thanks to everyone who made 

this a great show! 

  

We will be busy processing all auction orders from the past five weeks.  If you 

have won an item or items, look for an invoice to arrive sometime Monday or 

Tuesday.  We will be getting packages shipped this week.  Thank you for your 

patience with this!  

  

Look for new website updates in the coming weeks.  We have thousands of 

great specimens to add to the site! 

  

Dan & Diana Weinrich 

http://www.danweinrich.com 
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